
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
Regular Board Meeting 

February 13, 2017- 6:30 pm 
 
Summary of Items: 
 

• Attended Pioneer’s Superintendents Open Discussion Meeting. 
• Attended the Galion Chamber Meeting.  
• Attended Kiwanis Meetings. 
• Held monthly Principal’s Meeting. 
• Attended the NCOESC Superintendent’s Meeting. 
• Held Transportation Meeting concerning trip board language. 
• Attended several athletic events.  
• Met with Sandy Sparr from NCOCC for an EMIS update. 
• Attended a phone conference with Nolan Marks from Franklin Covey regarding the LEAD 

program for GMS. 
• Completed Leader Literacy Training through Step by Step Learning. 
• Attended the OCSEA check donation ceremony at GMS.  
• Assisted in the investigation into an LMS for the Galion City Schools. 
• Met with Brian Kinnard and Adam Brown for updates involving Family and Community 

Engagement. 
• Met with Dr. Thomas Glanton from the Education Company and reviewed the Galion School 

District’s progress with the Classroom Behavior Plan that has been implemented. 
• Met with Ronnie Rinehart and Charlene Parkinson pertaining to the Tech Department’s 1:1 

Replacement Plan. 
• Conducted a phone conference with Jim Myers, Transportation Supervisor, and TransFinder, 

school bus routing program provider. 
• Conducted a phone conference with Jim Myers, Transportation Supervisor, and Synovia 

(Here Comes the Bus App). 
• Met with the Calendar Committee, and subsequently with staff, to explain 2017-2018 district 

calendar changes. 
• Met with Mayor Tom O’Leary and Charlene Parkinson regarding the CRA process in Galion. 
• Held an OAPSE union member grievance hearing. 
• Attended the Crawford County Business and Education Advisory Meeting. 
• Attended the LIM Leadership Luncheon at the GIS. 
• Met with Leanna Ferreira regarding the district’s Talented and Gifted Program. 
• Met with Lynn Sterling, our SRO. 
• Attended the “Start with Hello” Kick Off Assembly at GPS. 
• Met with Keith Amstutz from Shaffer, Johnston, Lichtenwalter, & Associates, Inc. in regards 

to civil engineering services for the proposed soccer field.  
• Arranged and conducted phone conferences with 2 different substitute providers. 
• Performed a site visit to Meadowbrook HS to explore their Colt College concept. 

 


